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Applicability This technical note applies to Tait Orca programming software
user manuals.

NB This technical note is to provide the user with updated
information on the amount of RAM required to run the Tait
Orca programming software. This does not provide a solution to
Technical Issue #647 currently under investigation.

Explanation The current release of programming software user manuals state
that one of the minimum hardware requirements is to have 2MB
of RAM. The actual minimum requirement from the computer
hardware is for it to have 4MB of RAM. Changes have been
implemented to update this information in the next printing of
the manuals.

Note to CSOs Please pass this information to all internal sales and technical
staff, and to all dealers.
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